
 VIZSLA CLUB OF THE CAROLINA’S MINUTES 

    MARCH 25, 2017 

 

Members present were: Thecla Tyner, Paula  Murphy, James Germolec, Beth Kirven, Electra 

Westmoreland, Bryan Westmoreland and Molly Wood. Emily Ansel was a guest. 

The meeting was called to order by President Tyner at 9:36 am. The minutes were read by Ms. Tyner. 

Ms. Kirven MOVED and Mr. Westmoreland SECONDED the motion to approve the minutes as presented. 

The motion passed unanimously. 

Report of the Secretary: AKC close out letters for the 2017 hunt test for were received 

Committee Reports:  

The Treasurer report was read. 

Supported Entry in July:  Ms. Kirven stated that we need trophy donations for the supported entry in 

Greenville, SC.  

Specialty in September:  Ms Kirven reported that we also need trophy’s, trophy donations, vendors, etc. 

for the specialty in September in Columbia, SC.  

The date for the specialties in Columbia will be 9/22 through 9/24. It was noted that the Weimaraner 

Club would like to join us and would share the costs. Ed will prepare the premium list. The Irish Setter 

Club has contacted us about joining the following year. We need a club member to volunteer to put 

together the ads for the Columbia shows catalogue please contact Ed Foster. elginvizslas@gmail.com 

Agility Trial:  It was reported that the club will not have an agility trial with Greater Columbia Agility Club 

this year. The Greater Columbia Agility Club would like for us to join them next year and to let them 

know this summer.  Due to the Nationals being held in Asheville, NC in 2018, the same month.  The club 

needs to decide if they want a separate agility trial that year. Ms. Murphy MOVED and Ms. 

Westmoreland SECONDED the motion to not have an agility trial. The motion passed unanimously.  

Hunt Test committee report- Mr. Wofford written report read by Ms Tyner, The 2017 hunt test was a 

huge success. There was a total of 126 entries. It was noted that we need a timeline for the next hunt 

test. The timeline would show when all items needed to be completed. This would make it easier for 

anyone organizing the hunt test. 

Membership committee- no new members. 

Newsletter/website.  It was noted that we might need a 2nd person help with our website. Talked about 

the possibility of emailing or mailing our newsletter so that people feel more involved. Ms. Kirven was 

going to check with Anna to see if she would consider doing the newsletter. Members have asked that 

the Minutes  and information needed by the members to be sent via email. 

Nomination committee- Consists of Electra Westmoreland, Jane Robbins, Penny Porter, Patrick Ewing 

and Ed Foster. The slate needs to be presented in May. 



Breeder Referral- No report 

Unfinished Business: 

Merchandise Report- Bryan Westmoreland presented some Yeti type cups with a Vizsla design along 

with costs. These could be used for either/or trophies or general sales items. He noted that he could do 

shirts, tote bags, etc. and would be willing to share the catalog with everyoneBeing no further business,  

Adjournment:  Ms. Kirven MOVED and Mr. Westmoreland SECONDED the motion to adjourn. The 

motion passed unanimously and the meeting was adjourned at 10:35 am. 

Submitted by Ms Muphy and Ms Tyner 

 


